

October 22, 2013

Sheriff Gabriel Morgan, Newport News Sheriff's Office 224-26th Street Newport News, Virginia 23607-4406

Dear Sheriff Morgan,

On behalf of the Citizens' Unity Commission Youth Advisory group and the Community Action Coalition Youth Consulting Alliance, I want to extend deep appreciation for the contributions you have personally made to the success of your efforts to actively include our young people in problem-solving roles. It is because of people like you that there can be genuine hope in a brighter tomorrow for our community.

We read the evaluations and listened to the young people during the evaluation session. Your comments were well received, your story had great impact and you genuine caring for them was noted and applauded. You were wonderful!!

Thank you so much.

Most Sincerely,

Michéle Woods-Jones

Executive Director, Citizens' Unity Commission



Unity Through Diversity

